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January 6, 2010 

Buffalo, NY 14204 

RE:  
Letter of Assurances of Telephone Services 

Dear

Please allow this letter to confirm that upon completion of construction, telephone 
hookup and services will be available to the 115 residential units at the 
I development site located in the vicinity of 

New York. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns and 
Thank You for using Verizon for your telephone, entertainment and data services. 

Sincerel , 
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